
            [image: ]
        

Preamble


Alice and Leah get to know each other in a swinger club. Although
both ladies came there with their male partners, they suddenly
discover in themselves new, unusual desires and try to escape from
their companions.



Of course, that's not so easy. At the end, a few female tricks have
to take place and the two horny gentlemen are suddenly chained to
the wall and abandoned.



"Newly Lesbians" is a rousing, illustrated story on its own and at
the same time an excerpt from the erotic novel "aLICE'S aDVENTURES
iN dE", which is scheduled for release in the 1st quarter of
2023. 



1. Swinger
Club


That night in the swinger club's dressing room Alice quickly
changed into a black bodycon dress with a full open back.

 

In front the skirt flowed into a lace bodice that narrowed towards
the top, fastened around the neck with two velvet ribbons and
covered Alice's pride situated up front above her waist.

 

When she pulled the dress higher, it covered her boobs completely,
elegantly translucent - just right for dinner. And later, when
moving to the upper floors for the serious part of the evening, it
was not necessary to change clothes: just untie the braid around
the neck, lower the fabric in the middle and shamelessly let out
the bare breasts at the edges.



 



In fact, there was one more nuance: the more reliably the plump
boobies were covered, the shorter the skirt turned out to be,
showing the complete legs.








Alice doubtfully measured the last few inches in front of the
mirror, pulling the dress up and down.





 

"Are you going to the restaurant like that?!" Gary couldn't hold
back the exclamation.



 

"So what? Formally everything is decent," Alice replied cunningly
and kept turning around in front of the mirror.



"Well, then let's go," ordered the Hindu, and without noticing that
his Russian girlfriend was still standing barefoot, he hurried to
the exit.



Alice slipped into the ready standing high heels and ran behind
Gary, already imagining herself alone in the sauna. 
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